
Hello Year 6,  

 

I hope you are all safe and well and have 

been enjoying the beautiful sunshine whilst 

having lots of fun with your families.  
 

It’s certainly been very strange not seeing you guys every day.  

I know that Mr Peniket will agree with me when I say it’s 

extremely quiet without you all and we are especially missing 

seeing your cheeky grins and listening to your infectious 

laughter!  

 

It’s been a time of change for us all and I know it can be 

difficult to get used to our new routines.  Please remember 

that it’s the same for all of us, including your siblings and your 

parents.  You are truly wonderful children and I know you will 

all be trying your hardest to be the best you can always be.  As 

always I am incredibly proud of each and every one of you. 

 

I’ve been keeping very busy.  I have been going for lovely walks 

with Belle, George and Archie over the fields by my house and 

have also been doing lots of cooking, which as you all know, I 

absolutely love.  

 

 



 

I’ve also been trying some of the many classes available online.  

These are my favourite.  Why don’t you try? 

 

 
 

Congratulations to all those who have completed the 

work set on Education City.  I’ve been checking to 

see who hasn’t logged on or done much work.  If you 

haven’t already, please make sure you do very soon! 

 

I hope also, that you have been working through the Home 

Learning Folders that we sent home with you.  I know there is a 

lot to do, however by doing these tasks every day, it will keep 

your brain active for when we get back to school.  

 



I can’t wait to see the work you are producing about the 

rainforests.  If you have any photos of the work you have 

already completed, please email them into school at info@st-

jo-st.dudley.sch.uk  It really will brighten up my day to see 

what you’ve done. Could you also please let us know if we can 

post them on the website and/or St Joseph’s Instagram. 

 

 

On Friday, I am in school working with 

the children whose parents are Key 

Workers.  We are going to create 

sunshines to stick on the school 

windows to show Stourbridge how 

bright we are at St Joseph’s and to 

make everyone smile.  Why don’t you 

make some too and put them on your 

windows at home? 

 

 

I think that’s everything for now, however,  I’ll be writing again 

very soon.  Don’t forget I’ll be checking who is completing their 

work on Eduacation City. 

 

Mr Peniket and I would like to wish you all a very Happy Easter.  

Please all stay safe and look after yourselves and your families.  

Make sure you have lots of fun! We miss you very much and 

can’t wait to hear all about what you’ve been doing when we see 

you next. 

 

God bless and lots of love, 

 

Mrs Lawson xx 

 
 


